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Dear Rumboldswhyke families,        
 
This term is flying by! I can’t believe we are only a week away from half term. We have a joint inset day with 
local schools in Chichester on Monday 20th February, therefore the children will not attend school between the 
11th and 20th February. We will look forward to seeing them on Tuesday 21st February. 
 
Farm Visit on Monday 
Children in Blue Class will be visiting Goodwood Home Farm on Monday. Please remember to send them to 
school with: 

• wellies, 
• another pair of shoes to wear on the coach,  
• a waterproof jacket,  
• long trousers and long sleeves,  
• a water bottle 
• a packed lunch 

 
Reaching Families 
Reaching Families is a parent-carer led charity that supports parents and 
families of children and young people with special educational needs 
and disabilities in West Sussex.  They do this through a number of services 
including the delivery of information, training and peer support.  You can 
find out more about Reaching Families and details of all of their services on 
their website here - Reaching Families.  
   
They have recently increased their training and support groups with a wide range of free workshops, courses and 
groups that you may find helpful.  Attached is their current flyer with details of this term’s training. 
 
Here is a link to a short animation explaining everything they offer: https://youtu.be/xuZkTgsRr5U 
 
On Tuesday 28th March, I have asked Reina from Reaching Families to run a parent meeting between 9-10 to 
speak about the range of services they offer and answer any questions you may have. Please let the office know if 
you would like to attend. 

Attendance  
 

 
Behaviour policy     
The link in last week’s newsletter to the new Behaviour Policy directed you to an incorrect page. Here is 
the correct link: https://www.rumboldswhyke.org.uk/statutory-information/policies-and-
procedures/policies/  

Whole school 
attendance to date 

Blue Class Yellow Class Red Class 
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St George’s Church Pancake Party 
St George’s Church is hosting a fun Pancake Party on Sunday 19th February 
at 3:30pm. Please do register on Evenbrite for an afternoon of crafts, songs, 
stories and of course pancakes. There is an entry fee of £3 per family. 

Permission to Administer Paracetamol during the school day 
In your child’s book bag today is a letter about administering Paracetamol 
to children during the school day. Please do take time to read this important 
letter and return the completed permission form to school as soon as 
possible and no later than Friday 10th February. Thank you! 

Have a wonderful weekend!  

With warmest wishes, Lisa Harris 

 

mailto:office@rumboldswhyke.org.uk
mailto:head@rumboldswhyke.org.uk

